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Welcome To

215-766-7500
5902 Easton Road, Pipersville, PA 18947

info@plumsteadvilleinn.com

Kitchen Closes 1 Hour Before
Monday - Thursday: 11am - 10pm
Friday & Saturday: 11am - 11pm

Sunday: 10am - 10pm (regular menu starts at 1:00pm)
Sunday Brunch: 10am - 2pm (last seating at 1:30pm)

BEST BRUNCH IN
BUCKS COUNTY !

10am - 2pm
 (Last seating at 1:30pm) 

Reservations Highly  
Recommended  
 215.766.7500

Now Booking Holiday Parties & Gatherings

Online Ordering 7 Days a Week

Circa 1751

BUCKS BEST HAPPY HOUR
$1 OFF DRINKS and 1/2 PRICE APPS

Monday - Friday • 4-6 available in the Bar, Booths, or Lounge

PlumsteadvilleInn.com

Oct 13: ......................80's Dance Party
Oct 20: ......................90's Dance Party
Dec 3: .................... Brunch With Santa
Dec 10: ................. Brunch With Santa
Dec 12: ...................Dinner with Santa
Dec 31: ....................NYE Dance Party

2023 EVENTS
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Administrative Staff
Township Manager:    Angela P. Benner
Assistant to Township Manager & AP:    Debbie DiAngelo
Assistant to Township Manager & RTK:    Andrea Susten
Accounts Receivable:    Virginia Bowling
Municipal Administrator:    Michelle Storti 
Planning & Land Use Administrator:    Steve Hicks
Director of Public Works:    Alan Bleam
PW Administrative Assistant & Water Billing:    Pam Gravel
Chief of Police:    David Mettin
Police Dept. Administrative Assistant:    Sarah Ferri
Police Clerk:    Jennifer Bodder   
Code Enforcement:    Keystone Municipal Services - Phil Neas
Zoning Officer:   Keystone Municipal Services 
Fire Marshal :   Jeff Gouldey

Chairman    Jim McComb
Vice Chairman  Dan Hilferty     
Asst. Secretary    Ken Lichtenstein
Asst. Treasurer   Greg Bankos 
Member    Pete Busillo

Meetings:
The Board of Supervisors meet on the 2nd Tuesday of 

each Month at 7PM (except where otherwise noted) and the 
Work Sessions will be held on the 4th Tuesday of the month (as 
necessary).

The Planning Commission meets on the 3rd Thursday of 
each month at 7PM.

The Zoning Hearing Board meets at the call of the Chairman.
The Environmental Advisory Council meets on the 1st 

Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM.  
All meetings are held at the Township Building unless 

otherwise noted on the Township calendar.

Board of Supervisors:

Plumstead Township Information
Contact Information

Township Office
5186 Stump Road, Pipersville, PA 18947
Telephone: 215-766-8914 • Fax: 215-766-9831
www.plumstead.org
Hours: Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Police Department
5186 Stump Road, Pipersville, PA 18947
Ofiice: 215-766-8741 • Dispatch: 215-766-8740 
Fax: 215-766-8509
For EMERGENCY Dial 911
Hours: Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM or by appointment

Public Works Department
Floyd S. Bryan Public Works Center
5119 Stump Road, Pipersville, PA  18947
Office: 215-766-0189 • Fax: 215-766-1439
Hours: Monday - Friday 7:30 AM - 4:00 PM

Water Department
Billing Questions: 215-766-0189
Repairs & Maintenance: 215-766-0189
For after hours service disruption or non-emergency issues of 
concern, please contact Police Dispatch at 215-766-8740. Identify 
yourself as a Plumstead Township Water Department customer.

Tax Collector - Sherry Labs
6162 German Road, P.O. Box 433, Plumstead, PA 18949
Telephone: 215-766-3785
Hours: Tuesday & Thursday 9:30 AM - 4:00 PM

State Senator Steven Santarsiero:
Senate District 10
Building 100, Suite 121
2003 Lower State Road, Doylestown, PA 18901
(215) 489-5000 • Fax: (215) 345-1361

State Representative - Shelby Labs
Silo Hill Professional Building, 1032 N. Easton Road, Doylestown, PA 
Telephone:  215-489-2126
Hours:  Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM

	 1.	 Blood Drive........................................................................................................................................ 9/21

	 2.	 Trick or Treat (rain date 10/22)..................................................................................................10/21

	 3.	 Bucks County Hazardous Waste Collection.......................................................................10/28

	 4.	 Tax Collector at the Twp Bldg...................................................................................................10/31

	 5.	 Veteran’s Day Event .....................................................................................................................11/11

	 6.	 Annual Tree Lighting at Hanusey Park  (inclement weather 12/2)................................. 12/1

	 7.	 Blood Drive......................................................................................................................................12/18
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Justin Alan Bickhardt is a 2009 graduate of the 
Temple University Police Academy and has nine 
years of full-time experience with the Morrisville 
Borough Police Department where he earned several 
Commendations for his service.  In addition to other certifications, 
Justin is a certified NRA Patrol Rifle Instructor, Pennsylvania State 
Police Firearms Instructor and NTOA Active Shooter Instructor.  
He has been a member of the South Central Bucks County SWAT 
Team since 2015 and served as the Morrisville Borough Police 
Department’s IT Administrator.  

Prior to becoming a police officer, Justin served in the U.S. Army 
101st Airborne Division and served in Operation Iraqi Freedom 

deployed in Mosul, Iraq.  There, he served as a Team Leader conducting multiple patrols of high value areas as well as 
raids on high value targets and weapons caches.   From 2006 through 2009, Justin served in the U.S. Army Reserve, 
trained as an Infantry Soldier and Interrogator.

Justin is married to his wife Lillian and they and their children live in Milford New Jersey.

A new school year is upon us and along with parents and students 
waking up early, packing lunches and helping young ones with 
homework, there’s another big responsibility that we all have - bus 
stop safety!  For the safety of our students, motorists must stop for a 
school bus that is engaged in picking up students.  Pennsylvania has 
enacted strict laws to help stop motorists from disregarding flashing 
lights and stop arms on a school bus.

	 •	 Motorists must stop at least 10 feet away from school buses 
that have their red lights flashing and stop arm extended.

	 •	 Motorists must stop when they are behind a bus, meeting the 
bus or approaching an intersection where a bus is stopped.

	 •	 Motorists following or traveling alongside a school bus must 
also stop until the red lights have stopped flashing, the stop arm 
is withdrawn, and all children have reached safety.

	 •	 If physical barriers such as grassy medians, guide rails or concrete median barriers separate oncoming traffic 
from the bus, motorists in the opposing lanes may proceed without stopping.

	 •	 Do not proceed until all the children have reached a place of safety.

Penalties for violating the school bus stopping law includes a $250 fine, five points on your driving record and a 60-day 
license suspension.  Please help keep our young students safe and remember to stop for our school buses.  

SCHOOL BUS SAFETY

POLICE DEPARTMENT
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WYNN ASSOCIATES, INC.
MUNICIPAL ENGINEERING SERVICES

Timothy A. Fulmer, P.E.
Vice President

211 West Broad Street
Quakertown, PA 18951

OFFICE: (215) 536-7336
FAX: (215) 536-5361

EMAIL: tfulmer@wynn-associates.com

SERVING MUNICIPALITIES SINCE 1986

LITZENBERGER EXCAVATING, INC.
AFFORDABLE, RELIABLE SERVICE

(610) 847-DIGS

PO Box 357
Ottsville, PA 18942

Ed Litzenberger, Owner
* Septic Installation/Repair
* New Construction
* Stormwater Management
* Excavation
* Paving
LitzenbergerExcavating@gmail.com
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Veterans of Foreign Wars honors Corporal Mike Johnson
The Doylestown Post 175 Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States honored 

Corporal Mike Johnson, of the Plumstead Police Department, as their Law 
Enforcement Officer of the Year at their May 8, 2023 meeting.  Corporal Johnson 
had previously been honored by the American Legion in March 2023 and this was 
chronicled in the Summer 2023 edition of the Plumstead Township newsletter.

Law enforcement in our township has multiple aspects, the first, of course, is 
the preservation of law and order in our community.  Equally important is building 
trust in the community, i.e. community policing.  Corporal Johnson excels in both 
aspects.  Mike maintains an active patrol presence, leads a squad of officers and 
is an instructor in the Taser device.

On the community relations side, Corporal Johnson initiated and leads the 
following efforts of which we are all familiar: Law Enforcement night, Coffee with a 
Cop, Pack the Patrol Car, and Shop with a Cop.

From his work as a police officer in Plumstead Township to his activities in organizing and leading community relations 
efforts, his service on the Quakertown Borough Council and as a member of the Board of Trustees of St. Luke’s Hospital, 
Mike Johnson has excelled in every aspect and is certainly deserving of the Law Enforcement Officer of the Year 
distinction.

POLICE DEPARTMENT continued

Halloween Safety Tips 

 
When your Trick or Treater has selected their costume: 

§ Make sure that the costume fits well & is not a trip hazard. 
§ Avoid loose fitting masks / apply makeup instead. 
§ For safety - use reflective tape on costumes. 
§ Any costume accessories such as, swords & knives should be soft & flexible. 

 
If you are expecting Trick or Treaters: 

§ Make sure your home is well lit. 
§ Remove any/all obstacles from your lawn, driveway, steps or porches. 
§ Keep any lit candles away from doorsteps, landings or anywhere a costume may come 

into contact with the flame. 
§ Make sure that you have plenty of candy J 

 
When Trick or Treating: 

§ Travel in groups, accompanied by an adult if possible. 
§ Always carry a flashlight / glow-stick. 
§ Set a curfew for your children. 
§ Walk – don’t run! 
§ Respect people’s property by staying on the sidewalks, don’t walk across lawns. 
§ Don’t stop at dark houses. 
§ Don’t go in any backyards. 
§ Be aware of your surroundings & always look both ways before crossing the street. 
§ Visit only familiar neighborhoods & homes. 
§ Don’t enter any house – unless you know the people. 
§ Never accept rides from strangers. 
§ Never eat candy until it’s inspected (once you get home). 
§ Have Fun! 

 
Always report anything suspicious to an adult right away or to the Plumstead Police 
Department Non-emergency number (215) 766-8741 or 9-1-1. 
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VETERANS COMMITTEE
Plumstead Memorial Day Observance, May 27, 2023

All gave some, some gave all.
As the sun shone brightly at Veterans Park on Saturday, May 27, 2023, 

the Plumstead Township Veterans Committee gathered to hold the second 
Memorial Day observance in remembrance of all who lost their lives 
defending the freedoms we enjoy today.  Special emphasis was given to the 
six Plumstead residents who were casualties of conflicts.

The program began with Plumstead resident Scott Albert who played 
Amazing Grace on the bagpipes. Next was an introduction by Supervisor 
Dan Hilferty followed by the Invocation delivered by Alan Bleam, Director of 
Public Works.  Our National Anthem was sung by Spencer Productions.  The 
flag was lowered to half staff by the Doylestown Composite Squadron 907, 

Civil Air Patrol.  Taps was played by Kate Gutkind, Plumstead resident and Music Education major at Kutztown University.  
Committee member Aaron Gottshall spoke about remembering our POW’s and MIA’s.  Committee member Ollie Groman 
discussed the history of Memorial Day and mentioned the six Plumstead residents who lost their lives serving our country.

Committee member Jim McComb spoke about Albert LeRoy Angeny of Danboro, a sailor who was lost at sea when his 
ship was hit by a Kamikaze bomber in World War II.  A bridge was dedicated to LeRoy in May.  

Aaron Gottshall spoke about Edward Berger Keller who lost his life serving our country in the Korean War.  A bridge will 
be dedicated to Edward in July 2023.  Aaron also spoke about Clifford Dale VanArtsdalen of Plumsteadville, a soldier who 
lost his life in the Vietnam War.  Clifford will have a bridge dedicated to him at a future date.

Committee member Michelle Harvey spoke about William James Erkes Jr., a soldier who lost his life in the Vietnam 
War.  A bridge in Bedminster was dedicated to William in May.  Michelle also spoke about Leonard Frank Skoniecki Jr of 
Gardenville, a Marine who lost his life in the Vietnam War.  Leonard will have a bridge dedicated to him at a future date.

Jim McComb spoke about Frank Elton Hilte of Danboro, a soldier who lost his life in the Vietnam War.  Frank distinguished 
himself such that he was awarded the Bronze Star with V for valor.  Frank will have a bridge dedicated to him in July 2023.

The program concluded with a musical tribute by Spencer Productions and the Benediction by Alan Bleam.

Calling all Plumstead veterans
The Plumstead Veterans Committee is still trying to identify all veterans residing in 

our township.  The 2020 US Census counts 521 veterans living in Plumstead.  To date 
we have identified only 61 veterans.  We would like to know our veterans so we can pass 
along information that may be pertinent to them and to provide any assistance that they 
may need.  If you are a veteran living in Plumstead, please send your name, branch of 
service, years served and your e-mail address to Jim McComb at jmccomb@plumstead.
gov.  If you do not have e-mail, please call Jim at 267-281-8738 or call the Township 
office at 215-766-8914.  Our e-mail list will never be given to anyone else.
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A rainy day never is good for an outdoor event but the rain on 
May 20, 2023 did not stop the Plumstead Veterans Committee from 
dedicating a bridge in memory of Albert LeRoy Angeny.  LeRoy, as he 
was called, was profiled, in detail, in an earlier newsletter.  In short, 
he was an Electrician’s Mate, 2nd Class serving aboard the USS 
Ommaney Bay.  The ship was hit by a kamikaze bomber on January 
4, 1945 and sustained heavy damage.  LeRoy was one of 95 sailors 
who were lost at sea.

The bridge dedicated to LeRoy is located on Bergstrom Road 
between Landisville Road and Nottingham Way.  Resolution 2023-10 
was passed to authorize the dedication.

The ceremony began with Scott Albert playing Amazing Grace on the bagpipes.  An 
honor guard from the Albert R. Atkinson Jr. Post 210 American Legion presented the 
colors.  Alan Bleam, Plumstead Township Director of Public Works offered the invocation.  
Dave Gale sang the National Anthem. A flag line was set up by the Warriors Watch 
Riders.  Supervisor Dan Hilferty presented the introduction and briefly discussed the 
Plumstead bridge dedication program.  State Representative Shelby Labs presented 
a PA House Resolution to Doris Bleam, LeRoy’s Sister.  Congressman Brian Fitzpatrick 
presented a US House resolution to Doris along with a flag flown over the US Capitol.  
The signs were unveiled to the accompaniment of the Navy service song, Anchors 
Aweigh.  Spencer Productions sang America the Beautiful and the event closed with 
the benediction by Alan Bleam.

It is said that a person has not died as long as there is one left in whom his memory 
remains.  Every time we cross that bridge, we will see the name of LeRoy Angeny and 
think of him.  He will not be forgotten.

There are four more bridge dedications to be done.  The next one will be for Edward 
Berger Keller and that one will occur on July 15, 2023.

IN MEMORY OF ALBERT LEROY ANGENYIN MEMORY OF ALBERT LEROY ANGENY
VETERANS COMMITTEE
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How to Save Money and the Environment by 
Making Your Home More Energy Efficient

There are a growing number of opportunities available to Pennsylvania residents interested in saving 
money and the environment when it comes to improving your home’s energy usage. Energy efficiency is the 
easiest and most cost-effective way to reduce energy use and hence, lower criteria pollutant emissions and greenhouse 
gases. Whether it is small change of converting to more energy efficient LED lighting or a significant upgrade to your 
home’s heating and cooling by installing a heat pump, the first step to better understand how to improve the comfort 
and efficiency of your home is to have an energy audit performed. This will provide you with a more accurate baseline for 
measuring your home’s current energy performance and help identify areas for upgrade that will have the quickest return 
on investment. You can schedule a home energy audit through PECO’s website by using the following link: https://www.
pecoeeportal.com/partner/energyAssessment. 

After completing a home energy audit, it is important to fully understand what federal and utility incentives can be 
utilized to help offset the costs involved in possible upgrades. The following guides can serve as useful tools in maximizing 
the savings that may be available to you: 
	  -	 Energy Financial Incentives for Pennsylvania Residents: https://www.dep.pa.gov/Citizens/Energy/

EnergyEfficiencyandConservation/Pages/Incentives-Fact-Sheet-PA-PUC-Electric-Choice.aspx. 
	 -	 Energy Star: https://www.energystar.gov/products/ask-the-experts/the-tax-credits-for-energy-efficient-

upgrades-are-back. 
	 -	 PECO Rebates and Discounts: https://www.peco.com/WaysToSave/ForYourHome/Pages/RebatesDiscounts.

aspx. Therefore, as you explore these potential upgrades your home, remember that the cleanest and cheapest 
energy is the energy you do not use.

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL
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  THANK YOU TO THE BUSINESSES
This publication is made available through the generous advertising sponsorship 

of the businesses listed throughout our newsletter. We wish to encourage your 
patronage of these establishments; they play a substantial role in the economic 
vitality of our community.
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Haring Brothers, Inc.
Country Butcher Shop

(215) 766-8330

Personalized Service with Quality Meats
Everything Cut to Order • Great Quality & Friendly Service

Custom Cutting • Beef, Lamb & Pork
Deer Processing

5484 Haring Rd, Doylestown, PA 18902
www.haringbrothersmeats.com

Store Hours:
Mon-Fri 7AM - 5:30PM  •  Sat 7AM - 3:00PM

Find us on



BELLA FLOORING
 6516 Easton Rd.
Pipersville, PA

215-766-1660

CALL FOR  

APPOINTMENT 

TILE – STONE – HARDWOOD – VINYL – CARPET
Customer Satisfaction is our Best Advertisement!

*Check out our on-line reviews*
Free Estimates

Professional, Licensed & Insured Installers
Hours Mon.-Fri.  9am-5pm           Sat. 9am – 3pm

Lic #PA028844
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Plumstead Township Parks and Recreation is looking for partners to 
sponsor our events. With additional sponsors we are hoping to increase
 the free events we host each year for our community. We currently offer 

sponsor levels for our Annual Egg Hunt, Movie in the Park, and Concert in the Park. 
If you are interested in partnering with us to make this possible or have ideas for 

new events, please contact Duane Freed via email (dfreed@plumstead.gov)

PL
EA

SE
 C

UT
 H

ER
E

PARKS AND RECREATION

SPONSORSHIP

OPPORTUNITIES
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On June 10th a local group of volunteers spent 
the morning performing a trash pick-up at Hanusey 
Park. We would like to thank them for helping us keep 
our parks clean and commend them for their efforts 
and willingness to volunteer! This volunteer group is 
affiliated to Pennsylvania/Delaware Chapter of Sewa 
USA, a part of the Sewa International which is engaged in 
disaster response, education, women empowerment, family welfare and volunteer development worldwide. With Sewa 
International's mission to promote volunteerism in the community in mind, middle and high school students from Bucks/
Montgomery counties (with active participation by their parents also) participate in LEAD (Leadership Development 
through Community Engagement) program to learn about and participate in volunteering in local communities. Activities 
include but are not limited to involvement in local community events such as 5K runs, tree planting, park/road clean up, 
helping senior citizens, supporting non-profit organizations and food pantry drive etc.

https://sewausa.org/Pennsylvania

PARKS AND RECREATION
Volunteers Clean Up Hanusey Park

PLUMSTEAD HISTORICAL SOCIETY
P.O. BOX 1725 | PLUMSTEADVILLE, PA 18949  |  PHS1725@GMAIL.COM | FIND US ON FACEBOOK!

TRIVIA QUESTION:
 This was built as a union nondenominational chapel c1890. 

Can you identify this building?

ANSWER: 
If you said -the old Danboro Community Center now the 

new home of the Plumstead Historical Society at 
4808 Old Easton Rd Danboro you would be correct. 

ALL ARE WELCOME; YOU DON’T HAVE TO BE A MEMBER TO ATTEND. 
		  September 19, 2023 – History of the Davis Inn
		  October 17, 2023 – History of the Mount Moriah Cemetery    
		  November 21, 2023  - One Room Schoolhouses
 		  December 2023 - Holiday Open House
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Point Pleasant Fire Company #1 is excited to announce its upcoming 
100th anniversary celebration, marking a century of dedication, 
volunteerism and community service. All members of our community 
are invited to join us for a memorable afternoon filled with free food, 
refreshing drinks, and fun games and activities. This celebration is our 
way of expressing our gratitude to the community for your continuous 
support throughout the years.

Please save the date, mark your calendars, and spread the word!  For 
further details and updates, visit our website www.engine41.com or 
follow us on Facebook and Instagram. If you or your business would 
like to be a sponsor of this event, please email president@engine41.
com or call 215-297-5167.

Join Point Pleasant 
Fire Company #1
in Celebrating a

 Century of Service!

POINT PLEASANT FIRE COMPANY #1

DATE & TIME: 
September 14, 2024, 12pm To 4pm

LOCATION: 
Point Pleasant Fire Company

6500 Point Pleasant Pike
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NORBILL DISPOSAL SERVICE
Septic Service Company

SERVING THE COMMUNITY FOR OVER 50 YEARS
Keep On Flushing

(215) 348-2123
PROMPT PROFESSIONAL SERVICE

CLEANING  •  REPAIRING  •  INSTALLATION
Dennis Crossland, Owner

5610 Haring Road, Doylestown, PA 18902

www.meadowspetroleum.com

We have you covered with fuel oil deliveries!  COD Orders and Automatic Delivery all 
at Same Low Price.  Budget and Pre Pay Oil Plans Plans Available. Complete Service 

Department For All Your Heating and Air Conditioning Needs.

Low Price COD or Automatic Delivery
610.847.HEAT (4328)

Order Online or By Phone - Cash or Card Same Price
HEATING OIL & DIESEL FUEL

We will Beat any  
Competitor's Price!

RESIDENTIAL                COMMERCIAL • NEW CONSTRUCTION

21 BROWNSTONE RD.   OTTSVILLE, PA 18942
www.libertypropaneinc.com

610  847  6000t t
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Get vaccinated
against the flu-

it's your best
protection from

flu and its
complications

Wash your hands
often with soap
and warm water

or use an
alcohol-based
hand sanitizer.

Cover your mouth
and nose with a

 tissue or your 
sleeve-never use

 your hand.

Don't touch your
face - keep your
hands away from
your mouth, nose

and eyes.

Clean surfaces
like phones,

doorknobs, light
switches, remotes
and countertops

often.

Stay home from
work or school if

you get sick to
prevent spreading
the flu to others.

PA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
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Cut to Perfection

6040 Easton Road, Pipersville, PA
email: CutToPerfection@Ymail.com

215.766.8807

A Full Service Salon!
M-T-W-F 9-8

Th 9-5, Sat 8-1

Butch’s Body Works, Inc.
4273 Pt. Pleasant Pike
P.O. Box 764
Danboro, PA 18916

PA STATE INSPECTION • 24 HR TOWING
COMPLETE AUTOBODY REPAIR

Phone: 215-348-2522  
Fax: 215-348-4215  •  Tow: 267-855-9904

Proudly Serving Our Plumstead Community

Office# 267-362-5335
10% Off Drain Cleaning

Licensed & Insured 
HIC# PA172513

Learjetplumbing.com
Learjetplumbing@gmail.com

	 24 Hour Response Time - We 
pride ourselves in clear, concise, 
and timely communication.

	 Our Team Stays on Task - All 
timelines and expectations are 
discussed and outlined prior to 
project commencement. We also 
keep all our clients informed as 
the project progresses.

	 A Written Process For Every 
Step.

	 Our detailed construction 
contract package is reviewed 
and agreed upon by all parties. 
To meet all expectations prior to 
project commmencement.

SERVICES WE OFFER:
Full Home Renovations  |  Additions & Custom Framing

Porches and Porticos  |  Custom Decks
Pavilions and Roof Covers  |  Basement Remodeling

WHY WORK WITH WOODSMITH CONSTRUCTION?

PAHIC#PA124350 NJHIC#13VH05282200

BUCKINGHAM, PA  |  215.862.2148 "calls returned within 24 hours"
www.woodsmithconstruction.com  |  FACEBOOK #thewoodpros
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This Community Newsletter is produced for
Plumstead Township by Hometown Press

215.257.1500 • All rights reserved®
To Place An Ad Call Philip Solomon at Hometown Press • 215-431-4184

Wholesale & Retail  
Distribution Center

Silt & Super Silt fence materials, Silt Sock.
Erosion Matting and Erosion Control Products. 

Geotextile & Filter Fabrics. Grass Seed.
Fertilizers. Lime. Hydro-Mulch.

Ground Mulch. Athletic Field Products.
Drainage Materials. Landscaping tools.

CELEBRATING 25 YEARS!

215-766-7000
5990 Potters Lane - Pipersville PA
www.conservationresourcesllc.com

OVER 39 YEARS IN BUSINESS!

Straw mulching & Turf Establishment
Fine grading & Hydro-Seeding

Lawn Restorations & Spring Clean-Up
Silt & Super Silt Fence Installation

Silt Sock Installation
All Forms of Erosion Control

Drainage Solutions

215-766-7776
www.kchydroseeding.com
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